REGION 5
QUARTERLY REPORT
JANUARY — MARCH 2020

| sent out a newsletter the beginning of this year asking for comments and stories
and received NOTHING! I have only 4 states in my region and 2 of them won't
respond or do anything. Thank GOD for Cecilia and the work she has done in
Michigan. | need suggestions on how to get my states involved. At our last
Regional conference every state was represented but that was the last I’ve heard

from them.

The Leadership and Education Conference is being held in Dayton, Ohio which is
about 75 miles from my home. | have been assisting Wes Guidry with some

logistics and planning since I'm also the Administrator for Buckeye State Council.

This should be a great conference and now the registration is FREE!

| was in Silver Spring January for finance committee and attended the VVABOD
meeting also. | want to thank Kathy Mattingly for stepping up and taking on the

Finance committee chair position.

Respectfully Submitted,

Don Jones



